
Michael School News- 30.01.18

Work Hard, Aim High, Have Fun! 

Dear parents/ carers,

	 

	 It’s nearly here- Valentines stalls and celebrations 
are next week! We use this event to raise money for our 
friends in Ghamrang, Nepal and have done for many 
years now. To make this event a huge success, we still 
need lots of children’s raffle prizes to be brought to the 
office so please help with this if you can. Anything at all 
would be welcomed- chocolate, books, toys etc! 

	 The stalls will be held on Friday 9th February. It 
will be a dress down day for a £1 contribution to Nepal 
and also there will be the opportunity for your child to 
buy raffle tickets, cakes, Valentine items etc so please 
send them with a little spending money. If you can please 
also spare/ bake some cakes for the stall then bring 
them into school on the morning of Friday 9th. 

	 As usual, we will be holding Valentine’s discos in 
the community room on the evening of Friday 9th. These 
will be:

Reception, Years 1 and 2 from 6.30pm - 7.30pm

KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) from 7.45 - 9.00pm. 

As part of the £1 entry fee, there will be squash and 
sweets provided. 

	 Also during the week, we will be running a tuck 
shop raising more funds for Nepal. This will be £1 per 
session if your child wishes to participate in this. 

Monday 5th- Fuchsia and Poppy classes

Tuesday 6th- Daffodil class	 

Wednesday 7th- Bluebell Class

Thursday 8th- Daisy class. 


Thank you for your continued support, 

K. Riley


Thank you!

‘Dress like an Animal’ for the 
MSPCA was a big success! 
Thank you to all of you for 
your efforts, the children 
looked fantastic. We were 
able to give a wonderful 
donation of £124 to the 
charity which will really help. 
For those children who were 
ill on the day, we will have 
another chance to dress up 
later this term. 

Parent Questionnaires


Thank you to those of you 
who have already returned 
the questionnaire. Your views 
are incredibly important to 
us. Please return all 
questionnaires to school by 
the end of Friday 2nd 
February, thank you. 

Upcoming events…


Monday 5th February- Year 
3/4 hockey tournament- 
letters sent home today. 


Friday 9th February- 
Valentine’s dress down, stalls 
and disco. 


Friday 9th February- School 
closes for half term (except 
the disco later!)


Monday 19th February- 
school opens for pupils. 


Mon/ Tue 26th/27th- parent 
consultations. 


Parent’s Meetings


At Michael School we all really value your support as a 
partner in your child’s learning. It is crucial that we work 
together regularly to identify your child’s successes so far 
and also how we can help them to improve further. To achieve 
this, we will be holding our next parent’s meetings on Monday 
26th February and Tuesday 27th February between 

4pm and 6pm. All classes will have their sign up 

sheets outside their doors from Monday morning

next week. Please sign up as soon as possible to 

ensure we can accommodate your needs. 


